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BLM Roseburg District

Fire Restriction Order Rescinded

In accordance with 43 CFR §9212.1 and 43 CFR §9212.2, the Fire Prevention Order dated July 29, 2024,
which became effective on July 30, 2024, and was signed by Heather Whitman, Roseburg District
Manager, is hereby rescinded.

This action rescinds the Roseburg District Fire Prevention Order, effective October 25, 2024, at 1 p.m.
local time.

The Roseburg District encourages the public to recreate safely and stay informed about current fire
restrictions by visiting a local BLM office or checking online at https://www.blm.gov/orwafire

Questions regarding this action may be addressed to the Roseburg District Office at (541) 440-4930.

Dated this 25th day of October 2024, at Roseburg, Oregon.

Digitally signed by HEATHER WHITMAN
H EATH ER WH ITMAN Date: 2024.10.25 08:20:39 -07'00'
Heather Whitman
District Manager
U.S. Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management
Roseburg District



http://www.blm.gov/oregon-washington



